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Preparing Your Club Delegates for Redistricting Vote 

As Lions Club Secretary,  

This is the last of 4 letters you have received regarding the upcoming referendum 
on redistricting, this Saturday, June 4, 2022! Thank you for getting the information 
in these letters out to your club and club delegates. 

Here is what you need to do: 

• If you have not yet received emails from ElectionBuddy, there is still 
time: 

o Check if they are in your email spam or junk folder. 
o Contact the MD19 office if you can not find them: 360-733-4911 by 

phone, or md19admin@lionsmd19.org by email. 
• Please contact each of your club’s voting delegates and remind them to 

vote this Saturday, June 4, 2022: 
o Tell your club delegates to read the ElectionBuddy emails, to make 

sure they understand them. 
o Direct your club delegates to https://lionsmd19.org/convention-2022-

06.php if they have guestions. 
o Tell your club delegates to log in to the webpage listed in their voting 

credentials, https://lionsmd19.org/convention-2022-06.php, between 
8:00 A.M. and 8:00 P.M this Saturday, June 4, 2022 to vote on the 
redistricting referendum. 

• Contact the MD19 office for help if you or any of your club delegates are 
confused or are having trouble voting. A list of persons to call is posted under 
the “Questions” button at https://lionsmd19.org/convention-2022-06.php.  

• Get the results from your District Governor. District Governors will 
receive the results of the referendum shortly after voting closes. The results 
will also be posted at https://lionsmd19.org/convention-2022-06.php. 


